
9/10/23

Dear parents/carers,
We are continuing to make our playtimes more exciting, in partnership with OPAL

(www.outdoor play and learning.org.uk) and need some equipment to help us to do this. We

would be really grateful for any of the following donations:

o old suitcases

o cable drums

o baskets

o tyres and wheels

o Unwanted dinosaurs and other play figures

o old cash register/dolls/childs shopping trolley/plastic coins

o wooden or metal spoons and kitchen utensils

o old plastic pipes

o wooden pallets

o plastic crates, bins or boxes (any size)

o old keyboards/mobile phones/torches/ calculators/laptops/kettles

o plastic crates, bins or boxes (any size)

o old pans and pots/cake mounds/ice cube trays

If you have any of these items, please bring them to the school, or call and let us know where

we can collect them from. If you have anything else you think might be useful, get in touch to

let us know.

Thank you in advance!

Julie Le Feuvre
Head of School

http://www.outdoorplayandlearning.org.uk

